
Project Update: April 2018 
 
We have completed our study design for our field survey and have planned to 
commence the survey from third week of May 2018. 
 
We also have prepared conservation poster and black bear safety information board: 
 

 
Black bear conservation poster: Size A3/ 200 pcs. 
 

 
Black bear safety information board: 7*3 feet / 10 pcs. 


